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October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We have had a lovely start to the year, welcoming new and returning members to the Little Hill 
Choir. 
 
Christmas Lights Switch On  
 
We are excited to inform you that Little Hill Choir have been asked to perform at the Christmas 
Lights Switch On in Wigston on Saturday 25th November.  This is a wonderful opportunity and if 
you would like your child to attend, we ask that you accompany them to the event on Bell Street.  
The exact location will be confirmed nearer the time. 
 
We do ask that your child wraps up suitably for the weather, with woolly hats, gloves and scarves 
to keep warm if it is cold, being as colourful or festive as they wish.  Thank you. 
 
We will confirm the time nearer the event, but usually the children perform between 5.00 and  
6.00 p.m.  Please indicate on the reply slip attached if your child is able to attend.  Thank you. 
 
Christmas Carol Service 
 
We have also been asked to attend the Women’s Institute Carol Service on Wednesday 13th 
December. 
 
The Carol Service will be held at the Wigston United Reformed Church on Long Street, time to be 
confirmed nearer the event.  Parents/carers are more than welcome to stay for the service and 
stay for refreshments afterwards.  The choir will be performing ‘Sparklejollytwinklejingley’ and 
‘There is a Santa Claus’ from the musical Elf.   
 
There are only 4 Christmas songs for the children to learn for the performances, along with the 
songs we will be singing at the Young Voices concert (which we are also practising in Singing 
Assembly).  Please indicate on the reply slip if your child is able to attend.  Thank you. 
 
The choir have been working very hard and we are all looking forward to both events.  Many 
thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Atkinson and Mrs Preston 
 
 

http://www.littlehill.leics.sch.uk/


 
 

Little Hill Choir - Christmas Lights Switch On and Christmas Carol Concert – Reply Slip 
 
 

Child’s Name: ……………………………………………………  Class: …………………………. 
 
Please delete as appropriate* 
 
My child *will / will not* be able to attend the Christmas Lights Switch On at Bell Street, Wigston 
on Saturday 25th November 2023.  I understand that I will be responsible for my child during this 
event.  
 
My child *will / will not* be able to attend the Christmas Carol Service on Wednesday 13th 
December 2023.  
 
 
 
Signed: …………………………………………………………..  (Parent/Carer) 

 
 

Please return to school by Monday 6th November – Thank you. 
 


